

## Matthew Kenning

Government Relations Advisor

Level 1, 7 Waterloo Quay, Pipitea, Wellington

Matthew.Kenning@nzpost.co.nz

Dear Matthew,

The members of the Māpua and District Community Association and the general public of Māpua wish to express their disappointment and dismay with the decision to close the Postal services in Māpua.

The convenience of Postal Services in the village is essential to all ages, and particularly those who are, for whatever reason (elderly, no license, young children etc) unable to travel to either Richmond or Motueka.

We have also been in contact with the Māpua Districts Business Association and they too are concerned with the loss of access to postal services in Māpua and Moutere.

We sincerely hope you will review your decision and actively pursue the option of another agency venue within our district.

Bruno Lemke (secretary MDCA) with input from

Gordon Shaw (Chairperson MDBA)